Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have not made a reportable political donation:

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

| object to this proposal for the following reasons.

- Nationally endangered wetlands and swamps could be damaged

- Sydney's drinking water supplies might be contaminated (with 10ML/day of mine water that somehow can't be
treated at the specially built 40ML/day mine water treatment plant!)

- The modification proposals should be subjected to scrutiny under Federal environmental law

- Centennial's track record means its environmental report on these proposals should not be relied upon

- Another reverse osmosis treatment plant is needed right now to treat this additional mine water.








